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  Make and Takes for Kids Marie LeBaron,2011-11-30
50 seasonal projects to make with kids
Highlighting the best of each month of the year,
Make and Takes for Kids offers 50 projects to make
with kids, each centered around an upcoming
holiday or season. The ideas are unique and simple
to produce, and each project is thoughtfully
constructed and designed to create an ideal
environment and setting for crafting. Each craft
requires little preparation, few supplies, and
almost everything can be readily found at home or
at a local craft supply store. Crafting isn't just
playtime; there's a purpose to all the gluing,
cutting, and coloring. Children are learning hand-
eye coordination, fine motor skills, problem
solving, math, teamwork, and individual
expression. They are exercising creativity and
building their imaginations. Make and Takes for
Kids highlights the learning objectives and skills
that children will attain as they complete each
craft. Parents learn the benefits of spending time
to create and craft with their children, and see
the growth and creativity that children can
experience while crafting. 50 projects to make
crafts and food with kids, from a Marshmallow
Graham Cracker Snowman and Flower Garden Cupcakes
to an Egg Carton Octopus and Rainbow Ring Bottle
Toss Ten activities are included that can be
crafted with recycled materials, making the crafts
easy to produce as well as budget-friendly
Projects demonstrate that you don't have to buy
expensive supplies or make elaborate activities to
have fun crafting and creating If you're a mom,
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teacher, or caregiver looking to enhance the time
and quality spent with young children, Make and
Takes For Kids makes it easy to have fun crafting
with kids.
  Martha Stewart's Favorite Crafts for Kids
Editors of Martha Stewart Living,2013-06-18 Martha
Stewart's Favorite Crafts for Kids focuses on
craft projects that children, aged three to
twelve, can make with their parents. These
projects are fun, yet serve a practical purpose;
children can wear, decorate, and play with what
they make. Filled with ideas for a range of ages,
skill levels, and interests, this book lets
children's creativity run wild, while creating
precious memories as parents and kids learn and
create as a team.
  The Grown-Up's Guide to Crafting with Kids Vicki
Manning,2020-06-02 The ideal follow-up to the
much-buzzed-about The Grown-Up's Guide to Making
Art with Kids, The Grown-Up's Guide to Crafting
with Kids features more tactile projects that will
improve kids’ fine motor and visual processing
skills, in addition to strengthening their focus
and memory. Plus, crafting is super fun! The book
follows the same format as the first in the Grown-
Up's Guide series, consisting of multiple creative
prompts, exercises, and step-by-step crafting
projects that children and adults can do together.
Author Vicki Manning, who runs a popular Instagram
account where she regularly posts craft projects
that she's done with her own kids, The Grown-Up’s
Guide to Crafting with Kids appeals to parents,
caregivers, grandparents, teachers, and anyone
else who wants to spend creative time with the
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kids in their lives. Kids will love working with
adults to make crafts, which include: Clay robots
Pom-pom ice-cream cones Sun printing Treasure
boxes Wax-resist bookmarks And much more Chapters
on tools and materials, sourcing materials around
the home and outside, and suggestions for
engagement and craft-making are included as well.
With fun, colorful, and appealing artwork and
projects; easy-to-follow instructions; and crafts
made from accessible, affordable, and popular
materials, The Grown-Up’s Guide to Crafting with
Kids will quickly become an essential book for
families, preschool and elementary schools, art
classes, and more.
  Craft Lab for Kids Stephanie Corfee,2020-07-07
With Craft Lab for Kids, help your kids tap into
the fun and empowerment of creating their own
custom designs to wear, decorate with, and give.
Spruce Up Your Stuff. Learn fun ways to
personalize with a variety of embellishment
techniques Express Yourself! Add your personality
to all kinds of homemade projects Take Care of
YOU. Self-care DIY projects to benefit their well-
being Kids Just Wanna Have Fun. Just-for-fun
projects to make everyone smile Classic Crafts
with a Twist. Tried-and-true crafts updated for
today’s kids 15-Minute Makes. Quickie crafts to
make in a flash Kindness Crafts. Crafty creations
to brighten someone’s day Enjoy the pleasure and
satisfaction of making things together with Craft
Lab for Kids! The popular Lab for Kids series
features a growing list of books that share hands-
on activities and projects on a wide host of
topics, including art, astronomy, clay, geology,
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math, and even how to create your own circus—all
authored by established experts in their fields.
Each lab contains a complete materials list, clear
step-by-step photographs of the process, as well
as finished samples. The labs can be used as
singular projects or as part of a yearlong
curriculum of experiential learning. The
activities are open-ended, designed to be explored
over and over, often with different results.
Geared toward being taught or guided by adults,
they are enriching for a range of ages and skill
levels. Gain firsthand knowledge on your favorite
topic with Lab for Kids.
  Show Me a Story Emily K. Neuburger,2012-01-01
Features instructions for creating and leading
forty activities that encourage children to tell
stories by using their imaginations, drawing,
developing characters, and learning vocabulary.
  Crafts from Your Favorite Children's Songs Kathy
Ross,2012-08-01 An invaluable resource for
librarians, teachers, parents and babysitters!
These crafts feature stories, songs, and rhymes
that children are already familiar with.
Guaranteed to delight any child, a wonderful
collection of craft projects based on favorite
children's songs includes making a Baa Baa Black
Sheep lapel pin and creating a Changing Face
Puppet to sing in the chorus of If You're Happy
and You Know It, Clap Your Hands.
  The Giant Encyclopedia of Art & Craft Activities
Kathy Charner,2000 A comprehensive collection of
the best art and craft activities for young
children. The result of a nationwide competition,
these art and craft activities are the best of the
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best. Just the thing to add pizzazz to your day!
Activities include: Bath Sponge Painting Blast-off
Helmets Bumby Snake Candy Jewelry Caterpillar
Cookies Cereal Box Tote Bag Darling Daffodils
Dinosaur Sock Puppets Dream Catcher Ecology Art
Creations
  Smart School House Crafts For Kids: Year-Round
Projects for Holidays, Parties & More Kelly
Dixon,2023-02-02 Have fun with your kids as you
create unique crafty gifts for family, friends,
teachers, and neighbors. These adorable and
educational crafts are perfect for preschool- and
elementary-age kids. Now you can have lots of
hands-on fun without a lot of prep time before or
a big mess after. With easy step-by-step
tutorials, these crafts are sure to entertain your
family for hours on end.
  Low-Mess Crafts for Kids Debbie
Chapman,2018-06-26 A collection of craft ideas for
kids that create a minimum of mess.
  Hands on Crafts for Kids ,2003 Fun crafts that
celebrate the creativity of children by the use of
three basic elements: creativity, crafting with a
purpose, and knowledge.
  Creative Crafts for Kids Gill Dickerson,Cheryl
Owen,2005-03-01 Gill Dickinson and Cheryl Owen-
both authors of many popular crafts books-have
teamed up to create a volume jam-packed with more
than 100 stimulating projects (plus variations)
for 2- to 10-year-olds. Designed to maximize
children's imaginations, these activities provide
plenty of space for kids to stretch their own
creative muscles. Little hands will happily keep
busy creating and crafting with everything from
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enjoyably messy clays and paints to fabrics,
beads, and other materials. A jazzy t-shirt, fancy
cake, or hand-painted wrapping paper: it's here,
with easy-to-follow instructions and templates to
help kids along.
  3D Paper Crafts for Kids Helen Drew,2021-07-27
Practice the alphabet while having fun with paper
crafts! 3D Paper Crafts for Kids is an exciting
and easy project guide that carefully illustrates
how to create 26 charming projects from paper and
other household items. Organized in alphabetical
order, have fun creating giraffes, kites, owls,
queens, trees, zebras, and so much more!
  Upcycle It Crafts for Kids ages 8-12 Jennifer
Perkins,2022-03-15 Remake the ordinary into the
extraordinary—crafts for kids ages 8 to 12 Watch
kids' eyes light up as they roll up their sleeves
and transform ordinary items. Upcycle It! Crafts
for Kids shows tweens how to take objects destined
for the recycling bin and breathe new life into
them to make room decor, organizers, school
supplies, and so much more. What sets this apart
from other kids' activity books: 25 purposeful
projects—Exciting arts and crafts like Awesome
Earbud Case, Cute Critter Cardboard Hangers, and
Splatter Paint Sunglasses allow kids to create
something that is both useful and fun to make.
Easily accessible supplies—The crafts in this book
repurpose everyday items you likely have lying
around, so there's no need to spend lots of money
or schedule a trip to the store. Clear
instructions—Kids will have no trouble tackling
these crafts thanks to simple directions that are
paired with beautiful pictures to guide them
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through the process. Inspire ingenuity and eco-
friendly habits with Upcycle It! Crafts for Kids.
  Maker Camp Delanie Holton-Fessler,2021-02-23
Classic and innovative hands-on projects for kids
ages 3 and up designed to teach both heritage
skills and how to think creatively. Handcraft is
part of human nature: we build, we create, we
innovate. The 20+ projects in this book from an
experienced art educator weave a story of human
innovation and creativity, from the very
beginnings of building shelters in the woods to
tinkering with recycled materials. Heritage skills
teach children how to be independent and capable
makers; fiber and wood projects offer rewarding
crafts that also teach planning, preparation, and
safe risk taking; and tinkering activities connect
the low-tech process of making and doing with
innovation. From soap carving and knot tying to
building toy cars and junk robots, this book
brings the fun of making things with your hands to
young kids and links skills of the past with the
present. The book also explores how to set up a
maker space and teaches foundational workshop
practices that can easily be applied to the home
studio. Each project offers extensions for
different ages and abilities and provides guiding
questions to enrich the experience for both the
maker (teacher/parent) and the apprentice (child)
to encourage and celebrate creative, practical
play.
  71 ARTS & CRAFTS FOR SCHOOL CHILDREN V&S
EDITORIAL BOARD,2015-01-09 Art and Craft is a
diverse and creative subject that allows kids to
explore ideas or concepts and then express it by
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making something. Today arts and crafts are a
great pastime and educational tool for kids. It
can not only keep the tiny tots busy and
entertained on a rainy day, but also extend a
child's fine motor skills, develop concepts like
colour or numbers and see scientific processes
like gluing and paint drying in action. It also
helps to develop the creative instincts of a
child, who is ever so enthusiastic to learn and
create something new. However, children always
need their parents' or teachers' guidance,
attention along with love and affection in their
lives. Hence, drawing, painting or making simple,
yet attractive craft items with them could be real
fun and a great way to create a lifetime of
memories for you and your children/students, as
the case may be. The book is a treasure trove of
novel ideas and beautiful creations of Arts and
Crafts with easily available objects, such as:
crayons, water and oil colours of different
shades, glue, scissors, paper, wax, clay, stones,
metal pieces, magnets, leaves, flowers, etc. There
are collage items, various coloured paper craft
items, marble painting, sculpting, greeting cards,
paper lanterns, bookmarks, balloon mask, etc. that
have been explained in the book in detail,
exclusively for school children in the age group
of 5 to 12 years. Thus, the book will serve as a
useful guide for art and craft teachers as well as
parents, who are always keen to decipher and carve
out the best for the young ones.
  Super Simple Crafts: Sticks and Stones Editors
of PBS KIDS,2016-03-01 PBS KIDS, the number one
educational media brand, delivers a craft kit that
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encourages children to explore outside, think
creatively, and make fun, easy projects that they
will use again and again. PBS KIDS Super Simple
Crafts: Sticks and Stones uses common backyard
finds as a jumping off point for wonderful craft
projects--from simple painted rocks and pine cone
critters to terrariums and bird feeders. The act
of gathering materials encourages kids to explore
and enjoy the outside world. They may be tasked
with finding a colorful leaves or rocks of a
certain shape, or an armful of twigs--and they
will learn about these items along the way. Every
project comes with simple, step-by-step directions
and a finish photo. Educational, entertaining
activities throughout the book make the entire
process (gathering materials, creating projects,
and then enjoying the finished product) fun and
creative. The kit components--to be used with
pebbles, twigs, and other natural materials along
with some basic household recyclables--include
paint pots, paintbrushes, googly eyes, felt, and
glue.
  Crafts for Kids Barbara L. Dondiego,1990
Provides instructions for making a variety of
seasonal craft projects, and demonstrates basic
craft skills.
  Homemade Fun Rae Grant,2010-06-08 Homemade Fun
is Rae Grant's third charming family activity
book. Like the previous books in the series,
Homemade Fun offers a generous collection of
classic activities for kids and families who enjoy
making creative projects at home, paired with
delightful vintage art throughout. Parents,
especially moms who are juggling kids, time, and a
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budget, can use this book as a resource when
looking for ways to enrich and entertain their
kids. Featuring a versatile compilation of classic
crafts, games, and activities that are family and
kid-oriented, the book can be used for many
different situations including camp activities,
after-school activities, birthday parties, rainy
day events, and vacations as well. Homemade Fun
will provide hours of family fun! --stitch a handy
wallet --build a tool box --decorate a pillowcase
--make paper flowers --bake pretzels --decorate
cupcakes --have a pizza party --hold a bubble race
plus so much more!
  Children's Crafts Susan Warton,Dennis
Ziemienski,Darrow M. Watt,1976-01-01 Provides
instructions for a variety of handicrafts using
such materials as paper, kitchen items, and yarns.
  Crafts for Kids Who Are Learning about Weather
Kathy Ross,2006-01-01 Make some crafts that will
help you learn about weather.

Embark on a breathtaking journey through nature
and adventure with Crafted by is mesmerizing
ebook, Childrens Crafts . This immersive
experience, available for download in a PDF format
( Download in PDF: *), transports you to the heart
of natural marvels and thrilling escapades.
Download now and let the adventure begin!
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